
 
Dear After the Peanut families, 

 

Due to COVID-19 our annual 5k run/walk, Hustle for Harriet, has been canceled. Donation is needed 

more than ever to make sure that we are able to help female veterans.  

 

To donate to After the peanut go to our website ​https://www.afterthepeanut.com/​ and click on the 

foundation tap. On the foundation tap, there is a button on the right top corner that says donate. This will 

bring you to our PayPal. Donations of any sum of money will help us complete our goal and help the 

veteran community.  

 

Our hopes are by donating to help After the Peanut we will be able to get (12 passenger or small bus) for 

After the Peanut programs which are held at the Fairmont Community Center (Lockport), National 

Hook-Up of Black Women Headquarters (Joliet) and Harvey Brooks Center (Joliet). We also hope to be 

able to have a halfway house for women veterans when they return home so that they are able to return to 

civilization in a safe place.  

 

Hope to see you there  

 

https://www.afterthepeanut.com/

